
BEYNON COMMUNITY
7 MARCH, 2025

HAPPY MARCH BREAK!

NEWSLETTER
IMPORTANT DATES

Mme Papadatos & Mme Kheir

MARCH 17TH - WELCOME BACK

MARCH 18TH - GR.2 & 3 VIRTUAL

AUTHOR VISIT

MARCH 20TH - DENTAL SCREENING

MARCH 20TH/21ST - NOWRUZ

MARCH 26TH - GRAD PHOTO RETAKE

MARCH 28TH - GRADES 6-8 PRO GRANT

PRESENTATION

FAMILIES ARE BEING INVITED TO USE OUR
COMMUNITY ROAD WATCH SAFETY PROGRAM
TOOL TO INCREASE DRIVER ACCOUNTABILTY
AND COURTESY AROUND OUR SCHOOL. YOU
MAY USE THIS TOOL IN THE FOLLOWING
INSTANCES:

NO COLLISION OCCURRED. IF THE INCIDENT
RESULTED IN A COLLISION, PLEASE CALL THE
POLICE FOR FURTHER INSTRUCTIONS;
THE SUSPECT DRIVER IS NOT KNOWN TO YOU. IF
THE IDENTITY OF THE DRIVER IS KNOWN, CALL
THE POLICE;
THE SUSPECT’S LICENCE PLATE NUMBER WAS
OBTAINED. A BRIEF DESCRIPTION OF THE
VEHICLE IS ALSO NEEDED TO VALIDATE THE
LICENCE PLATE INFORMATION;

MESSAGE FROM COUNCILLOR CUI 

WISHIING OUR STUDENTS AND FAMILIES A
RESTFUL AND REJUVENATING MARCH

BREAK! BE SAFE! 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU
AFTER THE BREAK!

MESSAGE FROM ADMIN

https://onlinereporting.yrp.ca/RoadWatch.html


BASKETBALL SPOKEN WORD
A HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO BOTH OF OUR

INTERMEDIATE BASKETBALL TEAMS! 

DURING THE LAST TWO WEEKS OF FEBRUARY,
OUR BOYS' AND GIRLS' TEAMS DEMONSTRATED

INCREDIBLE DETERMINATION AND TRUE
COYOTE SPIRIT AT THEIR RESPECTIVE AREAS

TOURNAMENTS. OUR INTERMEDIATE BOYS
SHOWED TREMENDOUS ATHLETICISM AND SKILL
AGAINST A HIGH-LEVEL OF COMPETITION FROM

VISITING TEAMS. OUR INTERMEDIATE GIRLS
PLACED SECOND OVERALL; THEY WERE

UNDEFEATED THROUGHOUT THE ROUND ROBIN
AND ELIMINATION STAGES, ENDING WITH A 4-

POINT LOSS IN OVERTIME OF THE FINAL GAME. 

BOTH OUR TEAMS DESERVE A HUGE ROUND OF
APPLAUSE FOR THEIR EFFORTS AND

COMMITMENT. FÉLICITATIONS ET MERCI, LES
COYOTES, POUR UNE SAISON INCROYABLE! 🙂

                     ~MME XIANG & MME METTLER

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR
AMAZING SPOKEN WORD TEAM!

THEY REPRESENTED BEYNON WELL
AT OUR QUARTER FINALS AT WALTER
SCOTT THIS PAST THURSDAY. THEIR
WRITTEN PIECES WERE CREATIVE,
WELL-WRITTEN, AND IMPACTFUL.

WELL DONE COYOTES!

MISS HUSSAIN AND MISS
DIMITROPOULOS

WE ARE THRILLED TO ANNOUNCE THAT BEYNON FIELD'S ROBOTICS
TEAM HAS ACHIEVED A SPECTACULAR FIRST-PLACE FINISH AT THE

YRDSB FINALS, SCORING THE HIGHEST OVERALL IN BOTH THE ROUND
AND THE FINALS OF THE TOURNAMENT!

UNDER MR. GREBLER'S MENTORSHIP, THE STUDENTS HAVE
DEMONSTRATED REMARKABLE TEAMWORK, INNOVATION, AND

PERSEVERANCE. THEIR HARD WORK AND COMMITMENT TO
EXCELLENCE HAVE TRULY PAID OFF, AND WE COULDN’T BE PROUDER

OF THEIR SUCCESS.

THANK YOU AS WELL TO OUR PARENT COUNCIL, MME SHIFMAN AND
MR. MULLIGAN FOR THEIR UNWAVERING SUPPORTING.

ROBOTICS CHAMPIONS!


